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Welcome back! 

 

Staffing 

A letter was sent home last night with the 

children regarding the changes to teaching 

in Class 3 – please check your child’s bag if 

you are not aware of this. 
 

School closures 

School will be closed next Monday 1st May 

for the Bank Holiday, then we are closed 

again on Thursday 4th May as the school is 

used as a polling station. 

The General Election has also been 

announced for Thursday June 8th, when we 

will have to close once more as per Durham 

County Council regulations. 
 

Beamish trip Class 3 

Class 3 are going to 

Beamish on Tuesday 

2ndMay – could the 

children please come in 

suitable shoes and coats depending on the 

weather. 

Could we also ask that any further 

contributions are sent in to school to make 

these trips possible for future pupils. Thank 

you. 

 

 

 

 

Sainsbury’s 

We are collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids 

vouchers in school – any you get with your 

shopping would be appreciated! 

 

School premises rules 

Can we please remind everyone 

that there is no smoking/e-

cigarette usage on school  

premises, nor should any dogs be 

brought on to the yard.  

 

Easter disco 

Thanks to all parents/carers who supported 

the disco, we raised after costs 

£253.50! It will go towards the 

purchase and installation of a 

defibrillator here at Sunnybrow 

Primary – it will be able to be 

used by all members of the community. 

 

Sats week 

Monday 8th May is Sats week for our Year 6 

pupils – they are busy at school preparing 

for the tests. Can you please help them by 

ensuring they have regular bedtimes and are 

on time for school each day – thank you. 
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Dates for the diary 

Monday 1st May                                        - School closed bank holiday 

Thursday 4th May                                      - School closed for polling  

Friday 26th May                                        - School closes 3.15 half term 

Monday 5th June                                       - School reopens 

Thursday 8th June                                     - School closed for polling 

Friday 9th June                                        - Sports day 

Monday 19th June                                      - Y6 trip to London for 3 days 

Tuesday 27th June                                     - Summer fayre 

Wednesday 28th June                                  - School closed teacher training day 

Friday 7th July                                         - Reports to parents 

Tuesday 11th July                                      - Parents evening C2, C3, C4 

Wednesday 12th July                                   - Parents evening C1 

Thursday 20th July                                     - Leavers assembly 

Friday 21st July                                         - Awards assembly 

 

    

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 


